
Minutes 

Historic Preservation Commission 


Monday, February 9th
, 2009 


The Village of Ellenville Historic Preservation Commission met on Monday, February 
9th 

, 2009 at the Village of Ellenville Government Center. 

Chairman Marion Dumond called the meeting to order at 5:23 p.m. Members present 

were Chairman Dumond, Commissioners Bryan Zelnik and Arm Bowler. 


Also present was Dan Johnson. 


Mr. Johnson is interested in joining the Commission and has presented Chairman 

Dumond with a letter to be presented to the Village Board seeking approval of his 
appointment. 

Chairman Dumond gave Mr. Johnson a brief description ofthe role as commissioner. 

Commissioner Bowler asked if Mrs. Sheeley had submitted her letter ofresignation yet, 
She is in the process of doing so. Commissioner Bowler will contact Paul Ross and 
invited him to join the Commission. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:59 p.m. 


Respectfully Submitted by: 


Arm Bowler, Recording Secretary 



